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From: Allen Moore <bigseaal@gmail.com>
To: <rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 18, 2005  6:41 PM
Subject: LOCSD

Roger,
I fully expect to receive a refund on the assessment district that was 
voted in by the property owners of Los Osos.
Thank you.

Dianne and Allen Moore

Dianne and Allen Moore
1593 15th Street
Los Osos, CA. 93402

Los Osos CSD Board of Directors
Lisa Schicker, President
2122 9th Street
Los Osos, CA. 93402

LOCSD Board of Directors:

We would like to make a formal demand that the Los Osos CSD return any 
and all funds paid through the special assessment passed by the 
property owners of Los Osos in 2001.  We further demand that you 
discontinue any future assessments for the stopped wastewater project.

We expect a formal reply to our demand at your earliest opportunity.  
We expect to be reimbursed immediately since no project is being built.

Thank you.

Dianne and Allen Moore

CC:  Shirley Bianchi, Lois Capps, Roger Briggs, Peter Douglas


